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September 27, 1988

Docket No.: 50-461

Mr. Dale L. Holtzscher
Acting Manager - Licensing and Safety
Clinton Power Station
Post Office Box 678
Mail Code V920
Clinton, Illinois 6.!727

Dear Mr. Holtzscher:
d

SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT -
TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGE REQUEST FOR TESTING HYDROGEN WATER.

CHEMISTRY (TAC NO. 68247)

RE: CLINTON POWER STATION, UNIT NO. 1

Pursuant to 10 CFR S1.119, the Conunission has requested tha Office of the

Federal Register to publish the enclosed "Environmental Assessment and Finding

of No Significant Impact." This notice is in regard to your request dated

May 13, 1988, as supplemented on June 2,1988, for changes to the Technical

Specifications (TSs) concerring radiation levels and associated trip setpoints.
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Janice A. Stevens, Project Manager
Project Directorate III-2
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,

IV, V and Special Projects

Enclosure:
As stated

;

cc: w/ enclosure:
See next page
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